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Topic 
Spark Plug damage due failure to replace O2 Sensors at specified replacement 
interval 

 

Issue 
Drivability problems and/or severe engine damage is possible as a result of 
failing to replace the O2 Sensor at specified replacement intervals. Failing to 
replace sensors when recommended and/or relying on DTC codes <check 
engine> may lead to severe engine damage (Spark Plug ground strap, center 
electrode melting) as a result of a clogged catalytic converter due to carbon or 
other contaminates. This clogging will increase combustion chamber heat by 
increased back pressure destroying the Spark Plugs and eventually the catalytic 
converter itself. 

 

Solution 
Follow O2 sensor specified replacement intervals according to vehicle or O2 
sensor supplier service recommendations. 

 

Additional Information 
Note: Any damage resulting from not following service replacement 
recommendations will not be considered for warranty coverage 
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